
Lower Bucks County Joint Municipal Authority 
Contract WWTP-475: Restoration of Concrete Sidewalks, Driveways, Aprons,  

Curbs and Sites affected by Water Main Breaks 
BID DATE: September 26, 2024 

 

 

ALTERNATE BID ITEMS 
 

  

1 
Linear 

ft 

Saw cut as required, furnish and install 
concrete curb and restore the site as specified 
in these contract documents. 

No bid $75.00 No bid 

2 ft2 

Saw cut as required, furnish and install 
concrete handicap ramp with cast in place 
truncated dome grid surface and restore the 
site as specified in these contract documents. 

No bid $45.00 No bid 

3 ft2 

Saw cut as required, furnish and install 
concrete handicap ramp without cast in place 
truncated dome grid surface and restore the 
site as specified in these contract documents. 

No bid $25.00 No bid 

4 ft2 

Saw cut as required, reconstruct bituminous 
concrete driveway, remove existing damaged  
bituminous concrete as required or as directed 
by Owner, stabilize subbase, install 2A 
modified stone, install 2” ID-2 Binder and 1 
½” ID-2 Wearing Course including joint seal 
cleaning and disposal of material as specified 
in these contract documents. 

No bid $11.00 No bid 

  
Total of alternate bid items  $156.00  

  

ALTERNATE 2 – RESTORATION OF PENNDOT STATE HIGHWAY 

1 ft2 

Complete restoration of damaged asphalt 

pavement over cement concrete area of 

PennDOT state highway as per PennDOT 

specifications and requirements. 

No bid $50.00 No bid 

2 ft2 
Complete restoration of damaged cement 

concrete area of PennDOT state highway as 

per PennDOT specifications and requirements. 

No bid $45.00 No bid 

  Total of All Bid Prices  $95.00  

 

Bids were presented to the Board of Directors and 

awarded to the lowest bidder.  

Hale & Son 
Construction, 

LLC 

CLC Contractors 
MJ Costigan 

Builders, LLC 

Item 
No. 

Unit Description Unit Bid Amount Unit Bid Amount 
 

1 ft2 

Saw cut as required, furnish and install 4” 
concrete for all required walking surfaces and 
restore the site as specified in these contract 
documents.  

No bid 16.00 No bid 

2 ft2 

Saw cut as required, furnish and install 6” 
concrete for all required drivable surfaces and 
restore the site as specified in these contract 
documents. 

No bid $18.00 No bid 

   Total Bid Price for Base Bid / ft2  $34.00  


